
 View this newsletter in your browser  

  

Happy holidays and a very prosperous 2017

 

Happy holidays and a very prosperous
2017
Ermerveen, December 22nd 2016 

 

Dear reader, 
 

We already like to wish you happy holidays and a very prosperous 2017. 
 

Besides we like to alert you to the anual viewing day, that is planned a bit later
than usual this year; we reserved February 17th for that.

 Naturally we shall supply a newsletter with more information, but it is good to
write down this date in your agenda already. 

 

Recently 12 youngsters were sold on the website of the Herbots family;
www.herbots.be  The result was very well and therefore another group of
youngsters will be sold end February/beginning March. This group shall be
presented on the viewing day.

 

In the middle of January, next year, more info follows. Again; enjoy the

  

https://www.gerardkoopman.com/content/newsletters/preview/166/index.html
http://www.gerardkoopman.com/en/pigeons
http://www.gerardkoopman.com/en/pigeons


holidays!

Kind regards,

Gerard & team

 

Gerard Koopman

Over 80 years of successful pigeon sport!

We consider it our duty to inform all fanciers of
the Koopmanship and all who consider pigeons
as professional athletes as fully as possible.

Information

About Gerard Koopman |  Route |  Contact |
Unsubscribe |

 

http://www.gerardkoopman.com/en/history-80-years-koopman/
http://www.gerardkoopman.com/en/introduction/
http://www.gerardkoopman.com/en/contact-1/
http://www.gerardkoopman.com/en/contact-1/
http://www.gerardkoopman.com/en/newsletter/signoff

